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January 11, 1991

Mr. Ben E. Girtman

1020 East Lafayette Street
Suite 207 -
Tallahassee, Florida 32301

e 8 i —
RE: W‘Wpﬁication of Sailfish point
Utility Co or Increased Rates in Martin

County.
Dear Mr. Girtman:

After reviewing your letter of January 10, 1991, we find that
you are correct. Sailfish Point Utility is qualified to file
minimum filing requirements for a "Class C" utility. We have
reviewed the filing again and found that the utility has met the
pinimum £filing requirements for a "Class C" utility. Therefore the
official date of filing is December 28, 1991.

We apologize for any inconvenience that this oversight may
have caused you or the company.

Sincerely,

A A SO

Charles H. Hill

Director
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